
April News 

Hello all! I wanted to send a HUGE thank you to all of you who attended or 
supported our Parents Night Out event.  We are going to use proceeds from the 
evening towards improving our playground.   

 In preschool, we celebrate the “Week of the Young Child”.  While the actual 
week, as recognized by NAEYC, is in April, we will celebrate it May 13-17.  
Every year, we have “messy day” where we do a lot of fun things outside 
(paint the wall in the playground, use a spray bottle to paint an old sheet...) 
and every year we are a bit too cold!! By moving it to May, we are hoping 
that the weather is warmer and we can enjoy it a bit more.  More 
information will be given as we get closer to the date. 

 We will be offering a second T/Th am 3s class next year.  Please tell anyone 
you know looking for a 3 year old program that we have spots available in 
both our am and pm class.  We also have a few spots left in our am and pm 
Pre-K and 2.5s classes also.   

 The Director’s Challenge bible verses for this month are: 

 “I am the good shepherd.  The good shepherd lays down his life for the 
sheep.”  John 10:11 

 “He is not here, for he has risen, as he said.”  Matthew 28:6 
 Our monthly school-wide event is a magic show being held on April 17th for 

our am (2.5s, 3s, Mrs. Walker’s class) and pm classes and April 18th for our 
am classes (2.5s, 3s, Mrs. LaGrou’s class).   

 On April 18th, the third Thursday of the month, head to the Centerton 
Square Chick Fil A between 5-8pm and take the night off from cooking 
dinner.   Our preschool gets a percentage of the sales.   

 There is no school on Friday, April 19th as we are closed for Good Friday.  
We will be off April 22-26 for Spring Break and will return April 29th.   

 Our Storybook Land trip is May 2nd (unless they close the park in which 
case it will be on May 15th ).  Please return permission slip and money by 
April 18th at the latest.  Thank you!!  

 Don’t forget to save May 31st for our end of year picnic held rain or shine and 
starting at 11:30am (unless your child is in Pre-K – then Graduation starts at 
10:30am).  Pre-K parents- don’t forget to email me your child’s pictures!!  
 
Have a wonderful April! Please reach out with any questions, 

~amy 


